
 
 
„Der rote Faden“ – Ausstellung im Barmbek°Basch 
 
The exhibition “The Red Thread” presents the results of the creative art 
project of the same name.  
 
From 28.08. – 27.09.2024, weekdays from 9 am – 7 pm 
 
Despite the weather, around 20 participants - including parents, children 
and senior citizens - came together in mid-July to explore Barmbek-Süd 
and test their artistic capacities. Equipped with red thread, chalk and full of 
creative ideas, they set off to transform places and objects into surprising 
works of art. They captured the resulting installations in photographs.  For 
three hours, the district was a playground for creative minds. The 
participants were given between 30 and 60 minutes to realize their ideas 
and integrate them into an overall artistic concept. The results were then 
presented at a joint picnic. The creative exchange and enthusiasm among 
the participants quickly led to the idea of an exhibition of the more than 30 
resulting photographs, which is now being realized.  
 
The participation of the Sträkelclub of the Alt Barmbek parish, which was 
also actively involved in the preparations for the exhibition, deserves 
special mention. The members made backgrounds from red wool 
especially for the exhibition, giving the photographs a special frame. In 
autumn, these woolen works will be processed into scarves and donated 
to the needy (food distribution of the Frohbotschaftskirche and Klaras 
Küche, St. Franziskus). 
 
Organization: AG Lieblingsorte des Barmbek°Basch, a cooperation of the 
Stadtteilrat, the Bücherhalle, the KiFaZ and the Mehrgenerationenhaus 
Barmbek°Basch e.V. Curation Kulturpunkt Basch. 
 
The exhibition is sponsored by the Mehrgenerationenhaus 
Barmbek°Basch and the Stadtteilrat in Barmbek Süd. 
 
 
 

 


